
 

 

TO: Institutional Coordinators  

POSTED: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 

SUBJECT: Local Institutional Queries Impacted by PeopleSoft Financials 9.2 Upgrade 

Announcement:  

One of the activities that should be occurring at your institution during User Acceptance Testing 

(UAT) is a review of institutionally developed queries. Changes made to records and fields as 

part of the PeopleSoft Financials 9.2 upgrade could cause some of those queries to fail or to 

return incorrect results. Retrofitting of those queries can be completed while the UAT 

environment is available, from now through February 25, 2015.  

 

Several resources are available to assist with this effort: 

 A recorded WebEx presentation that explains the query retrofitting process is available 

on the GeorgiaFIRST website and can be accessed using the following link: 
https://borusg.webex.com/borusg/lsr.php?RCID=6f49eccc0297fe84ee9c3bfbe737b057 

 

 The PowerPoint slides associated with the WebEx recording are available on the 

GeorgiaFIRST website and can be accessed using the following link: 
http://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/announcement_docs/Retrofitting_Institutional_Queries_for_9_2.pdf   

 

 A spreadsheet that lists some of the impacted queries for your business unit is being 
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